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Dear Planning Commissioners,

Please support the E1 Camino Health project for a 3-story, 52 bed, convalescent hospital planned at 1027-1035 W.
El Camino Real.

Since the El Camino Healthcare District was established and El Camino Hospital first opened in the early
1960's, they’ve provided critical health care services to those who live, work, and go to school in
Sunnyvale. | strongly support ECH's investment in Sunnyvale, expanding healthcare for rehabilitation for
those who have traumatic injuries.

| write as an individual resident and former council member, not representing San Miguel Neighborhood,
or Leadership Sunnyvale or other non-profit boards on which | sit, | have a great appreciation for the long-
time partnership ECH has in the civic life of our community, including vaccination outreach, and sending
employees to participate in Leadership Sunnyvale, and much more.

I hope you will all support this needed addition to our local communities in Sunnyvale and around us.

Thank you for your consideration,

Tara Martin-Milius
Long-time resident





